
   

Great and Respectable Black Organization 

 
January 5, 2020 
 
Dear Friends of GARBO; 
 
On Saturday, March 28, 2020 The Great and Respectable Black Organization (GARBO) will be 
commemorating its 40th Anniversary with a Dinner Dance at the Urbana Fire Department Banquet Hall 
located in Urbana Md. This will be a special event that will recognize the many great things that 
GARBO has contributed to the Black Community over its 40-years of its existence.  
We are so proud of the many achievements of GARBO during this time-span, most notably, our 
scholarship fund where we have donated tens of thousands of dollars to deserving youths in our 
community. We are equally proud of our many years of support to youth groups, local churches and our 
holiday food baskets program. Additionally, we celebrate the 30-years that our Gospel Choir has served 
the region with its unique sound.       
In further support of our 40th Anniversary Celebration, we are producing an ad journal in which you can 
be recognized as a supporter of this great organization. The ad journal will be distributed at the 40TH 
Anniversary Celebration Dinner Dance. In addition, it will be placed on our website 
(www.garbosocialclub.org) giving viewers the opportunity to see these ads for a life-time.    
The cost of these ads are as follows; 

• $125.00 inside and back cover page 
• $100.00 for a full page 
• $50.00 for a half page 
• $25.00 for a quarter page 
• $10.00 for patron ad 

GARBO would be equally pleased if you would attend this commemorative event by purchasing 
tickets at a cost of $50.00 each. Proceeds will help GARBO continue its outstanding community 
work.  
You can reach out to me at 240-678-1712 or email me at larryp914@verizon.net. You can also contact 
any member of GARBO to submit your ad or purchase tickets for the GARBO 40th Anniversary 
Celebration. 
Thank you for your continued support and for considering this letter.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Larry Plummer, President 

mailto:larryp914@verizon.net

